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March 12, 2020 

File:   0400-50 
City of Victoria 

Robert Batallas  
Senior Planner 
City of Victoria 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC  V8W 1P6 
Via email: rbatallas@victoria.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Batallas: 

RE: CITY OF VICTORIA REGIONAL CONTEXT STATEMENT 

Please be advised that at the Capital Regional District’s (CRD) Board meeting of March 11, 
2020, the CRD Board accepted the regional context statement submitted by the City of Victoria 
through adoption of the following resolution: 

The Planning and Protective Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional 
District Board: That the City of Victoria’s regional context statement be considered in 
relation to the 2018 Regional Growth Strategy (Bylaw No. 4017) and be accepted in 
accordance with the requirements of section 448 of the Local Government Act. 

 
Please contact me at 250.360.3638 if you have any questions regarding the decision. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kristen Morley, JD 
Corporate Officer 
General Manager, Corporate Services 
 
cc:  CRD Board 

Emily Sinclair, Senior Manager, Regional and Strategic Planning, CRD 
City of Victoria Mayor and Council 




